Société de Gestion du Terminal & Conteneurs de Doraleh S.A

PB: 2081
Tél : +253 21 317 317
Doraleh - République de Djibouti

Dear Mr.. Konrad Burger,

On behalf of Société de Gestion du Terminal & conteneurs de Doraleh (SGTD), | would like to extend our heartfelt
appreciation for the professionalism and expertise that Liquid Automation Systems (LAS) demonstrated during

the implementation of the Fuel Management System at our terminal.

The reliability and robustness of the solution provided by LAS have been instrumental in helping us manage our
operations more effectively. We are particularly impressed by how well the system has met our diverse needs,

providing us with an efficient and adaptable tool that has become a vital part of our daily operations.

The professionalism of your team, coupled with their unwavering commitment to delivering a solution that is
both reliable and user-friendly, has greatly contributed to the success of this project. We have full confidence in
the integrity and robustness of the system, and it has exceeded our expectations in terms of performance and

reliability.

As we continue to grow and evolve, we are excited about the possibility of exploring further opportunities with
LAS. Your expertise in delivering solutions that are tailored to meet complex operational requirements makes us

eager to explore new technologies and systems that could enhance our efficiency even further.

Thank you once again for your excellent service and support. We look forward to continuing our collaboration

and exploring more innovative solutions that respond to our needs.

Abdillahi lbrahim




